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Welcoming Our New Brothers 



Words of Wisdom from our Grand Knight 

Growing up in a small town in the 50’s and 60’s had some advantages; and very few disadvantages.  The biggest advantage was our 
town’s size, about 10,000 people and made up of primarily “minorities from Europe”.  Our town was about 80% Catholic with the 
Irish attending St Mary’s, the Italians attending St Anthony’s, the Slovaks attending St Stephen’s, and the Polish attending St Casimir’s.  
Our German neighbors attended St Paul’s Lutheran Church.  In addition to two public Grade schools, we had three Catholic Grade 
schools and one Lutheran Grade school. 
 

The primary industry in this small town was glass bottles.  A typical glass bottle plant in the US at the time had two vats for molten 
glass.  In our town, Owens-Illinois Glass had 32 vats and Thatcher Glass had 24 vats and these two plants employed 75% of the people 
in town and had 4 rotating shifts.  These two plants never closed down; not even for Christmas.  The remarkable thing about this 
town was that it had 47 churches and 47 bars.  Most of the other Churches had quite small congregations, but all 47 bars prospered 
especially the ones across the street from the glass plants. 
 

At St Mary’s we had three and sometimes four Priests.  My Dad took my brothers and I to the 7:15 AM Mass every Sunday and we sat 
on the left side about 10 rows back from the front.  Even when we were late, the pew was left open.  The unique thing about going to 
Mass then was that every Priest preached “fire and brimstone”.  We were all going to hell if we did not follow the straight and narrow 
path that each Priest prescribed.  In talking with other kids, their Priests did the same thing at their Churches.  But, once a year, there 
was a reprieve.  That was when the Pastor of the Church got up and had “Money Talk Sunday”. 
 

Well, my Brothers, that is what we will do this month.  Instead of pontificating on some abstract fact or event, I want to give each of 
you a brief look ahead for some things that our Council needs to do.  If you remember about 8 months ago, we started a month late 
in getting our budget approved.  Well, not this year.  There are three things which we must do to get our 2025-2026 Program Year off 
to a smooth start. 
 

We must complete our Council Calendar to best of our ability by the end of March.  I just sent out our last updated version for 
this year, and it was Version 10 or v.10.  So, as you can see, changes or corrections are made during the year. 
 

With our Calendar mostly complete, we will need to create our budget for the 2025-2026 Program year.  We need to complete 
this by the end of April as the approval process takes two meetings.  With the Budget mostly complete, our final step is to 
plan the steps necessary to become a Star Council. 
 

The final step of our transition process is for a Nominating Committee to be established which will create a slate of Officers which 
will be presented to the Membership for their approval.  These nominees will be voted upon at the June Membership 
Meeting along with the final budget approval. 

 

Finally, until I announce the Nominating Committee Chair and Members for this year, please let me know if you are interested in be-
coming an Officer or Director of our Council, or simply just wanting to change from one position to another.  There are openings eve-
ry year and this year will be no different.  If you have any questions about this process, please contact me. 
 

Vivat Jesus! 
 

Chuck Donelson 
Grand Knight 



Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

Council #15821 

All Knights are encouraged to attend this very special event. 

A reception will follow the event for all in attendance.  

Celebrated by : 

The 

Starts  

About 

9:30am 



I am writing this brief reflection in the immediate aftermath of our Parish Mission. For those of you who 
were involved in the Mission, or who attended, you know that it was a blessed Mission. 
  
I’d like to begin by thanking all those who were actively involved in helping the Mission be the success 
that it was, ESPECIALLY Darwin Reeck who was the parish point person for the Mission and who 
helped coordinate all the practical elements of the Mission. He worked countless hours arranging the 
Mission and countless hours the week of the Mission so a huge thank you to Darwin for all his hard 
work on the Mission; we truly couldn’t have done it without him! 
  
And I’d like to thank all the Knights who were actively involved in the Mission in some capacity or an-
other; your help was greatly appreciated. And, for those of you who helped out in the evenings, espe-
cially the Wednesday evening, you know how good the attendance was; when the Mission team arrived 
I told them that we would have less people at the evening service because of our demographic and I 
am happy to say that I was wrong on all 3 days, with the evening service being significantly bigger on all 
3 days. 
  
The Monday Mission talk was a powerful, and very personal, reflection from Fr. Luke Buckles on Divine 
Providence where he outlined each of the many steps in his journey of faith, of how God led him from 
being raised as a Lutheran in the mid-West to becoming a Dominican priest, and how God has contin-
ued to guide him in each of the stages of his vocation and his life. As I was listening to his talk it, of 
course, prompted me to reflect on God’s guidance and God’s providence in my own life and, like Fr. 
Luke, looking back on the journey I have taken to becoming your pastor, I can clearly see God’s hand 
and God’s providence molding me and shaping me into the person I am today. Maybe, in future news-
letters, I’ll have a multi-part article outlining how God has guided, and continues to guide, me in my 
journey of faith! Please let me know if you would like me to do that! 
  
The Tuesday Mission talk was, similarly, a powerful personal reflection from Fr. Ben, the Mission lead-
er, on the Divine Indwelling, stressing the way that, through our baptisms, we are all Temples of the 
Holy Spirit, and that each of us are called to cleanse that Temple especially through the sacrament of 
Reconciliation. And Fr. Ben reflected on the change and growth in his own life as a result of going to 
Reconciliation. That reflection prompted me to reflect on my own personal experience of Reconcilia-
tion and the change that I have also experienced through the grace of the Sacrament. This week I was 
hearing Confessions for 3+ hours each day and I, like nearly every priest I know, LOVE hearing Confes-
sions! 
  
 



The Wednesday Mission talk was a short, but powerful, reflection from Fr. Manuel, on the Real Pres-
ence of Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament. This, of course, is sadly a truth that many of us take for grant-
ed and was a personal opportunity for me to reflect on the awesome truth of what happens when I 
consecrate the gifts of bread and wine; the truth that Jesus is TRULY and FULLY present, in the Eucha-
rist, and in my heart, and we can enter that Temple within us at any time to spend time with the God 
who loves us infinitely and unconditionally. 
  
My prayer for all of you, especially those who were able to attend the Mission, is that you may all know 
God’s providence and guidance, know that you truly are a Temple of the Holy Spirit, and know God’s 
presence in your heart and in the Eucharist. May God bless you all. 
  
 Anthony Armstrong, O.Carm. 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Catholic Church 



OLMC Council #15821 

Gerard Bernard 

Knight of the Month 

February 2025 

OLMC Council #15821 

Tom & Marilyn Hall 

Family of the Month 

February 2025 

Financial Report 



Lecturer’s Minute Darwin Reeck 

TIME FOR GOD 

The following was taken from an article written in 2009 under the title “What are we doing here?”  

While this article was written about the gift of time in relation to God, you may also consider the time 

you give to your wife, children, fiancé, parents, etc. 

In Matthew’s Gospel, it is written: 

Jesus came with them to a place called Gethsemane, and said to his disciples, “Sit here while I go over 

there to pray.”  He took along Peter and the two sons of Zebedee, and began to feel sorrow and dis-

tress.  The he said to them, “My soul is sorrowful even to death.  Remain here and keep watch with 

me.”  He advanced a little and fell prostrate in prayer, saying, “My Father, if it is possible, let this cup 

pass from me; yet, not as I will, but as you will.”  When he returned to his disciples he found them 

asleep.  He said to Peter, “So you could not keep watch with me for one hour?  Watch and pray that you 

may not undergo the test.  The spirit is willing, but the flesh is weak.” 

There are 168 total hours in a week.  The average person sleeps about 8 hours each day or 56 hours 

each week; that leaves 112 waking hours in that same week.  For us working stiffs, 40 hours of those 

112 are spent in pursuit of a paycheck.  The remaining 72 hours in our week are often filled with TV, 

visiting friends and family, laundry, grocery shopping, etc.  There is never enough time.   

But where do we fit in time for prayer, silence, and scripture?  If we were to give God the first fruits of 

our time, say 10%, then the total number of hours we would spend in the presence of the Lord would 

be 16.8 hours per week or 2.5 hours per day.  But wait, only 112 of those hours are we awake!  That 

leaves only 11.2 or 1.6 hours each day for prayer.  But wait, if we subtract the 40 hours we are at work 

there are only 72 hours left.  That makes 7.2 hours per week, or a little over 1 hour per day of quality 

time devoted to the one who created us, the one who died for us. 

Do we approach one hour of prayer each day in silence, reading the scriptures?  Do we keep a sched-

uled holy hour each week in the silent presence of the Blessed Sacrament?  When we are at Sunday 

Mass do we talk to our friends, read the bulletin, or allow our minds to wander?   

According to a recent survey, the average American watches 28 hours of TV each week; that’s 4 hours 

each day of mindless, inactive viewing.  How many channels are on our TV’s?  Who is our God?  When 

we consider the stewardship of time, how much is spent in prayer and how much is spent following re-

ality shows?  Do we know more about the lives of the saints or the sports and movie stars?  Which is 

nearer, the Bible or the remote?  Too often ”our spirit is willing” but our flesh is parked in front of the 

TV.  Perhaps we have some things to think about as we approach the season of Lent. 
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History of Valentine’s Day  

SK Terry Leary 

A Valentine Prayer 
 

 said a Valentine prayer for you 
and asked the Lord above 
to fill your heart and bless your soul 
With the precious gift of love. 
 
I asked Him for sincere love 
The kind that's meant to stay 
Just like the generous love 
You give to those you touch each day. 
 
I prayed for love from family 
And from every cherished friend 
Then I asked the Lord to give you 
His love that knows no end.  

In searching the web for the history of Valentine’s Day, I stumbled across 
a number of very interesting articles written about Valentines Day.  The 
legend of St Valentine has a few twists. Evidently the Roman Emperor 
Claudius II executed a priest on February 14th named Valentine for defying 
his decree that forbad soldiers to marry.  In continuing to perform mar-
riages, Valentine sealed his fate. There was also a St Valentine who was 
the Bishop of Terni, Italy. He also was executed by Claudius II, allegedly 
for helping Christians escape Roman prisons. Another legend claims that 
a prisoner named Valentine who befriended his jailer’s daughter and 
cured her blindness, wrote her a letter signed “from your Valentine” be-
fore he was put to death.  

    Pope Gelasius I is said to have started the celebration of St Valentine’s Day to replace the Roman fertility fes-
tival of Lupercalia in the 5th century. Literature scholars believe the holiday became associated with romance in 
the 14th century with Geoffrey’s Chaucer’s poem The Parlement of Foules that refers to birds choosing their 
mates on St. Valentine’s Day.  During the 19th century, with advances in printing technology, people began to 
exchange Valentine’s Days cards. An enterprising chocolate maker, Richard Cadbury, seized the moment to 
design a heart shaped box filled with chocolates. Not to be outdone, NECCO – New England Confectionary 
Company (remember Necco wafers?) created the Conversation Hearts that are still sold today. In 1913, Hall-
mark Card seized the moment to mass produces cards that most of us buy on the 13th of February to stay out of 
trouble.  

     Regardless of whether its truth or legend, St Valentine’s Day allows us to take a moment to connect with 
those we love. Don’t forget the chocolates!  





2025 CITIZENS WITH DISABILITIES 

TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE 

THANK YOU to all who participated in our Council 15821, 2025 TOOTSIE ROLL DRIVE, 

at Church after all the masses on February 1 and 2 and at Publix on February 7,8 and 9.  We 

had a very successful fund raiser collecting $3830 between Our Lady of Mt Carmel Church 

and Publix.  This money will be distributed locally to Venice Special Olympics, Venice Chal-

lenger Baseball and Dreams are Free which is the Autism program at St. Martha’s Catholic 

Church in Sarasota. 

SK Ron Balaze PGK, CWD Chair 



David C. Strout
IMMOKALEE REPORT 

        For the year, the total value of donations to the people of Immokalee were just shy of $90,000.   This serves as a 
testament to the unfailing generosity of the OLMC community and the selfless service of our Knights of Columbus 
Council 15821.   Many thanks to all who helped and participated in this worthy cause. THANK YOU…!… 

        It must be remembered that the Giving Tree received over $20,000 worth of toys, Pack & Plays and bicycles which 
were categorized, loaded and delivered by our dedicated Knights. 

        For the 2024 calendar year, over 24,000 pounds of food (12 tons) were delivered to Our Lady of Guadalupe Social 
Services in Immokalee. This food is presently valued at over $50,000. Monetary donations of over $18,000 were also 
generously given by OLMC parishioners for a total value of over $68,000. 

        Due to the overwhelming generosity of our parishioners, this month our Knights collected and delivered 3300 
pounds of food with a monetary value of $8250.  In addition, over $1400 in monetary donations were re-
ceived.   Many thanks to all who donated their time, treasure and talent to this worthy cause. 

 

        I am pleased to report that the Food for Families Program has again broken new records for February 2025 and 
for the 2024 calendar year. 



See Page #    for the answer 
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In Loving Memory of our friend 

Carol St. Martin 

17



Gerard Bernard 

Every year we are required by Supreme to pull together a summary of all of the 
hours and money that we have contributed towards our various activities during cal-
endar 2024.  They are our Faith, Family, Community and Life Activities along with 
our visits to the sick, bereaved and disabled members, our blood donations, Masses 
held for members and our Council meetings. 

This year's report showed a marked increase in both money and hours contribut-
ed. It really highlights all of the time and effort that everyone donates and the 
amount of money that we raise through our many activities and then contribute to 
many worthy charities.   

There were 3 areas that played the most significant roles in our improvement over 
2023,  Our Family Activities far more than doubled the amount of money raised and 
increased the hours devoted by 70% vs 2023.  The Deacon Tom Fund, new in 2024, 
raised over $30,000 for scholarships.  And finally, our Annual Golf Outing was a tre-
mendous success enabling us to give over $10,000 to local charities. 

To sum it up - thank you to all our members.  2024 was a tremendous success and it 
makes you proud to be a member of 15821! 





 

Knights Gear  

#1818 News 

Thinking about becoming a 4th Degree Knight?   

Reach out to Sir Knight Joe Frech at 703-505-3153  or  frech.j1959@gmail.com      

The next close Exemplification is on April 26th in Lakewood Ranch area. 

 

Our next KofC membership Drive will be on   
April 5th & 6th at all four masses. Stations will be 
at the church doors for all interested men. 

 

John Canevari    Cell 941-441-5242  or  johncjac1@gmail.com   

Knights of Columbus Florida State Council  

 

 February Assembly 1818 Meeting: A reminder to mark your calendars, that Assembly 1818 will 

conduct our Monthly Meeting on Thursday, February 20th @ 512 Substation Rd, Venice, FL 

34285. Rosary starts at 530PM, our meal will be served at 6:00PM. Meeting starts at 6:45PM. 

There will be a Prayer List at sign up and please add those in need of our Prayers when you sign 

in.  

NO VETERAN FORGOTTEN CEREMONY: On Wednesday, February 12th, 2025, the Veteran 

Service will be held at Sarasota National Cemetery. The gathering time is 8:45 as the entourage 

typically leaves to the Internment Shelter by 8:50. The Ceremony begins at 9 AM. Please wear 

your Assembly shirt.  

https://knightsgear.com/
https://www.floridakofc.org/


I want to thank my fellow Brothers for the support you provided 
 to help make The Tom Grant Memorial Scholarship Fund such a  
huge success in its inceptive year. I hope that you will show  
continued support this year as well.  Those of you who were  
unable to financially contribute last year, please consider making a donation this year.  
 
The kick off date to make a donation will be the weekends of April 26th & 27th and  
May 3rd & 4th, before and after all masses. Donations are also accepted throughout the year and 
can be made at the Parish Office. 
 
Volunteers are needed to Man the table during those periods of time.  Also, we need additional 
people to be educated to accept donations, using the Credit Card system. Please consider volun-
teering to be trained in the use of the Credit Card Process ( IT'S NOT COMPLICATED TO LEARN THE 
PROCESS ).  
 
To commemorate the First Anniversary of the passing of Deacon Tom, The Scholarship Committee 
will be offering a mass on Saturday, February 22nd, at the 4:30 pm mass. Please try to attend. 
 
Once again, Thank you for your past support and looking forward for your continued support. 
 
Mike LaVecchia, Chairman 

Deacon Tom Grant 

Memorial Scholarship Fund 

Where is Fr. Fred ?? 

#1 - Easter Island  

#2 - French Polynesia 



Feb  22nd  Deacon Tom Grant Mass   OLMC  4:30 pm Mass 

  23rd  Set Knights Breakfast & Serve  Hall  7:00 am /  8:30—Noon 

24th  Officers Meeting    Hall  7:00 pm 

26th  Carol St. Martin Funeral Mass  OLMC  10:00 am 

28th  Silver Rose Service    OLMC  9:30 am  

Mar  1st & 2nd   Guadalupe Food Mission – Bag handouts OLMC  After Each Mass 

  6th  Council #15821 Meeting   Hall  7:00 pm 

  7th  First Friday Mass    OLMC  8:00 am 

7th  Set Up & Serve Fish Dinner Week 1  Hall  2:00 pm / 5:00 pm 

8th & 9th Guadalupe Food Mission – Collection          OLMC              Before Each Mass 

14th  Set Up & Serve Fish Dinner Week 2  Hall  2:00 pm / 5:00 pm 

15th  Set Up for Joe / Pat Celebration  Hall  8:30 am 

16th  Joe / Pat Celebration    Hall  Noon 

21st  Set Up & Serve Fish Dinner Week 3  Hall  2:00 pm / 5:00 pm 

22nd  Set Up for Knights Breakfast   Hall  8:30 am 

23rd  Knights Breakfast    Hall  8:30 am—Noon 

24th  Officers Meeting    Hall  7:00 pm 

28th  Set Up & Serve Fish Dinner Week 4  Hall  2:00 pm / 5:00 pm 

30th  Fraternal Communion Brunch  TBD  Noon 

3rd  Council #15821 Meeting   Hall  7:00 pm 

4th  Set up & Serve Fish Dinner Week 5  Hall  2:00 pm / 5:00 pm 

5th &6th Guadalupe Food Mission – Collection          OLMC              Before Each Mass 

11th  Set up & Serve Fish Dinner Week 6  Hall  2:00 pm / 5:00 pm 

12th & 13th Guadalupe Food Mission – Collection          OLMC              Before Each Mass   

19th  Setup the Hall patio for Sunrise service Hall  8:30 am 

21st  Officers meeting    Hall  7:00 pm 

25th  Set up Knights Breakfast   Hall  8:30 am 

26th  Golf Outing at Waterford Golf Club  WGC  All day 

  4th Degree Exemplification    TBD  All day 

26th/27th Deacon Tom Grant Collections  OLMC  All Masses 

27th  Knights Breakfast    Hall  8:30 am —Noon 

Apr 

Council Calendar  March & April 2025 





Print Me Out & Hand To A Friend !!! 

To learn more about becoming an OLMC Knight of Columbus, 

Please reach out to Knight John Canevari 

C 941-441-5242  or johncjac1@gmail.com 



 

  

Saturday, April 26, 2025 
at The Waterford Golf Club 

Venice, FL O
ur Lady of Mt Carmel

K
nights of Columbus Golf Outin

g Breakfast by: 

10TH Annual Charity Golf Outing 

8:30am Shotgun Start   
Four Person Scramble 

All proceeds to benefit: 

$125 PER GOLFER INCLUDES: 
BREAKFAST, GOLFER’S GIFT PACKAGE 

BAG HANDLING, GREENS FEES, 2 BEVERAGE TICKETS  
LUNCH SERVED IMMEDIATELY AFTER EVENT 

Make check payable to: 
Knights of Columbus Council 15821 

For questions or to make a donation please text or call: 
Lou Nagy Bruce Crisman 
Cell: 516-835-4273 Cell: 941-232-8450 
Email: lounagy51@gmail.com Email: gma53crisman@gmail.com 

RAFFLES FOR CASH & PRIZES: 
50/50, SILENT AUCTIONS, PRIZE DRAWINGS,  

GOLF COURSE GIFT CERTIFICATES, THEMED GIFT BASKETS 
DOOR PRIZES 

CONTESTS: 
• HOLE IN ONE – Sponsored by:  

1st Hole in One Wins a New Car!!! 

• Men & Ladies:  
o Top Teams 

 

o Closest to the line 
 o Closest to the pin 

0 
o and more… 

o 0 

Council#15821 

7am – 7:45am Registration & 



GOLFER’S CARE PACKAGE  

O
ur Lady of Mt Carm

el

K
nights of Columbus Golf Outin

g

$125 PER GOLFER INCLUDES: 

RAFFLES FOR CASH & PRIZES: 
50/50, SILENT AUCTIONS, PRIZE DRAWINGS,  
GOLF COURSE GIFT CERTIFICATES, THEMED GIFT BASKETS 
DOOR PRIZES 

CONTESTS: 
• HOLE IN ONE – Sponsored by:  

1st Hole in One Wins a New Car!!! 
• Men & Ladies:  

o Top Teams 
o  

o Closest to the line 
o  o Closest to the pin 

o 0 
o and more… 

o 0 

Council#15821 

SCRAMBLE FORMAT,  

BAG HANDLING, GREENS FEES,  

LUNCH IMMEDIATELY AFTER EVENT 

GOLFER’S GIFT PACKAGE, 

2 BEVERAGE TICKETS,  

ONLY THE FIRST 120 GOLFERS WILL BE ACCEPTED 

Saturday, April 26, 2025 
at The Waterford Golf Club 

Venice, FL 

For questions or to make a 
general donation please text, 

call or email: 
 

Lou Nagy (516) 835-4273 
lounagy51gmail.com 

 
Bruce Crisman (941) 232-8450 

gma53crisman@gmail.com 
 

 If paying by check, make 
payable to:  

Knights of Columbus 
Council 15821 

 
Mail registration to: 

Lou Nagy 
129 Rimini Way 

North Venice, FL 34275 
 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

 Name (1)    

 Email    

Phone 

 Name (2)    

 Email    

Phone 

 Name (3)    

 Email    

Phone 

 Name (4)    

 Email    

Phone 

BREAKFAST,  



 

  

Saturday, April 26, 2025 
at The Waterford Golf Club 

Venice, FL O
ur Lady of Mt Carmel

K
nights of Columbus Golf Outin

g

10TH Annual Charity Golf Outing 

All proceeds to benefit: 

SPONSORSHIP INFORMATION 

Make check payable to: 

Knights of Columbus Council 15821 

For questions or to make a donation please text or call: 
Lou Nagy Bruce Crisman 
Cell: 516-835-4273 Cell: 941-232-8450 
Email: lounagy51@gmail.com Email: gma53crisman@gmail.com 

Council#15821 

Name as you wish it to appear in the program (please include business card for scanning) 

Business Name: 

Business Phone: 

Address: 

City: Zip: 

Email: 

Sponsorship Level: 

Amount: $ 

Contact Name: 

Contact Phone: 



GOLFER’S CARE PACKAGE  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

O
ur Lady of Mt Carm
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Council#15821 

Saturday, April 26, 2025 
at The Waterford Golf Club 

Venice, FL 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT 

EVENT SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
DIAMOND SPONSOR   $1000 
Includes: 2-hole signs, lunch & opportunity to speak, 
PowerPoint Presentation, Listing in Program, Sponsors 
Banner, Plaque of Appreciation, Table Signs, Business Cards 
in Golfer Gift Package 

PLATINUM SPONSOR   $500 
Includes: 2-hole signs, PowerPoint Presentation, Listing in 
Program, Plaque of Appreciation, Table Signs, Business 
Cards in Golfer Gift Package 
 
GOLD SPONSOR   $300 
Includes: 1-hole sign, PowerPoint Presentation, Listing in 
Program, Certificate of Appreciation, Business Cards in 
Golfer Gift Package 
 
SILVER SPONSOR   $200 
Includes: 1-hole signs, PowerPoint Presentation, Listing in 
Program, Certificate  of Appreciation 
 
BRONZE SPONSOR   $100 
Includes: Listing in Program, Certificate  of Appreciation 
 

MEAL SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES 
LUNCH SPONSOR   $2000 
Includes: Lunch & opportunity to speak to participants, 
PowerPoint Presentation, Listing in Program, Sponsors 
Banner, Plaque of Appreciation, Table Signs, Business Cards 
in Golfer Gift Package 
 
DRINK SPONSOR   $1000 
Includes: 2-hole signs, Lunch & opportunity to speak to 
participants, PowerPoint Presentation, Listing in Program, 
Sponsors Banner, Plaque of Appreciation, Sponsored Drink 
Tickets, Business Cards in Golfer Gift Package 
 
BREAKFAST SPONSOR   $500 
 

For questions or to make a 
general donation please text, 

call or email: 
 

Lou Nagy (516) 835-4273 
lounagy51gmail.com 

 
Bruce Crisman (941) 232-8450 

gma53crisman@gmail.com 
 

 
If paying by check, make 

payable to:  

Knights of Columbus 
Council 15821 

 
Mail registration to: 

(or we can coordinate pick up at your convenience) 

Bruce Crisman 
108 Cavallini Drive 
Nokomis, FL 34275 

 

 

K
nights of Columbus Golf Outin

g

Includes: 2-hole signs, PowerPoint Presentation, Listing in 
Program, Plaque of Appreciation, Table Sign, Business Cards 
in Golfer Gift Package 
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